14 Dicembre 2004 - Dal Japan Shiatsu College lettera ufficiale a Shigeru Onoda

Lettera di Hiroshi Aoki, Preside del *Japan Shiatsu College* di Tokyo con la quale, per conto di Kazutami Namikoshi, Presidente del *Japan Shiatsu College* di Tokyo, si conferma l'incarico dato a *Shigeru Onoda*, Presidente della Escuela Japonesa de Shiatsu, di operare ai fini della diffusione dello Shiatsu Namikoshi in Europa.

Leggi il testo della email.

----Original Message-----

From: h.aoki

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2004 9:32 AM

To: Shigeru Onoda

Subject: Namikoshi Shiatsu in Europe

Mr Shigeru Onoda President Escuela Japonesa de Shiatsu Juan Ramon Jimenez, 45 - 1 Izq. Madrid, SPAIN

December 14, 2004 Dear Mr Onoda.

On behalf of Mr Kazutami Namikoshi, Chairman of the Board of Directors, Namikoshi Gakuen, Japan Shiatsu College, this is to confirm that Japan Shiatsu College entrusts the promotion of Namikoshi Shiatsu in Europe to Mr, Shigeru Onoda in Spain..

This is also to confirm that Japan Shiatsu College centralizes on the only access through Mr. Shigeru Onoda in Spain to get the report of the European situation, and other information included about the shiatsu seminars to be held in Europe; Japan Shiatsu College does not accept any information from other than Mr. Shigeru Onoda in Spain.

Sincerely yours,

Hiroshi Aoki Dean of Students and Foreign Affairs Namikoshi Gakuen Japan Shiatsu College 2-15-6 Koishikawa, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 112-0002 JAPAN